
 
 

  

EYFS Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 10th November 2021 

1.15pm -2.30pm 

 

Is your child starting school in September 2022? 

Then come to your open afternoon to see what we can offer 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit our website www.bowerhill.wilts.sch.uk  

Telephone us on 01225 700964 

 

 

Do you have a child starting school in September 2022? Then come along to our 

open afternoon and have a look around our reception learning environments, meet 

the staff and ask us questions regarding what we can offer your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

At Bowerhill Primary School, our motto is "Experience Success - Build Aspiration” 

We aim to inspire children to aim high, and we are certain that, through our 

exciting curriculum, we give children enjoyable opportunities to gain the skills they 

need to achieve success in life. 

 

http://www.bowerhill.wilts.sch.uk/

